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Update: Compliance Next Steps: Employment and B2B Data in
California

 

The exemption for employment-related and business-to-business (B2B) data under California's privacy law
expired on January 1, 2023. Without this exemption, information previously allowed to be excluded now falls
within the scope of California's extensive privacy requirements, including notice and transparency, data
minimization, and data subject rights requests. Listen for an overview of the now-expired exemptions and next
steps on the new requirements that pertain to employment and B2B data.

Listen to "Compliance Next Steps: Employment and B2B Data in California | Perkins Coie" on Spreaker.

Find us where you get your podcasts

https://perkinscoie.com/insights-search?f[0]=insights_type:4
https://www.spreaker.com/user/pcpodcast/employment-and-b2b-data-in-california
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